
 

An Area Appeal to Support the Website Coordinator 
As a result of the motion carried at Assembly 2024, we are appealing to all groups in Ontario 
South for funds, specifically directed towards the purchase of a dedicated laptop for the 
Website Coordinator. 

With a rough budget of $2200 (inclusive of software), a contribution of $8.50 from each of 
Ontario South’s 259 groups would meet this capital expenditure.  Because many groups do not 
routinely donate to the Area, any amount would be welcome. 

Contributions can be made by: 

• eTransfer to:  osatreasurer3@gmail.com.  Auto-deposit is turned on.   

Please ensure you enter “Computer” in your message. 

• Cheque payable to:  Ontario South Assembly, P.O. Box 1151, Guelph, ON  N1H 6N3 

Cheques must be made payable to Ontario South Assembly.    

Please ensure you enter “Computer” on the cheque memo. 

Thank you for your support of the motion carried by the members of Ontario South Assembly!  

*Please note that any excess funds will go towards the OSA general operating fund.  
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